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Spring 2020 

Dear Friend, 

As a pregnancy resource center, St. Gianna’s volunteer ministry celebrates seven years of service to moms, dads 
and babies in the greater New Haven area. Our annual Babies in Bloom benefit dinner is observing its 5th year. 
We are fully funded by the generosity of our donors, sponsors and prior advertisers, such as you. We receive NO 
state or federal funding. 

In 2019, as a result of the on-going generosity and support of advertisers, sponsors and donors we have been able 
to: 

• move to a larger space
• provide the services of a mobile ultrasound van for women with an unplanned pregnancy
• provide Earn While You Learn (EWYL) classes on prenatal-care, parenting, natural family planning,

healthy relationships, ESL, etc
• provide items for ‘purchase’ with credits earned from the completion of coursework
• Items include: diapers, wipes, blankets, clothing, lotion, food, etc.

We would be honored if you would share in our celebration by purchasing an advertisement in our 
program booklet for our Fifth Annual Dinner to be held Sunday, April 26, 2020. 

We especially invite you to prayerfully consider purchasing a full page ad to show your support for our 7 years 
of outstanding contributions to families in need. (See the enclosed form for details.)  

At this dinner we are honoring Christina Bennett of the Family Institute of Connecticut for her pro-life work. 
Moreover, we are honored by the presence of the Archbishop of Hartford, the Most Reverend Leonard Paul 
Blair as our speaker. We are an organization with concrete examples of working daily in the community to 
improve lives.   

As we look to the year(s) ahead, we pray to expand our ministry’s hours of service with a full-time executive 
director. With your generosity in advertising support and/or material support (gift card or basket) you will 
contribute to this very important ministry throughout the greater New Haven area. Thank you for your 
consideration of our request and we look forward to hearing from you. 

St. Gianna Pregnancy Resource Center is a non-profit 501 (c)(3) and our Federal Tax ID: 454425169. 

Sincerely yours, 

Paul A. Zalonski 
Vice Chairman, Board of Directors 
giannabanquet@gmail.com


